
Enterprise Newsletter- Spring 2.  

Welcome back to a new half term! We have another exciting half 

term ahead of us once again with lots going on. Please keep a close 

eye on dojo, as always, to make sure you don’t miss any updates or 

reminders.  

 

Our new topic for this half term is called The Art of Food. Take a 

look at our Topic Web on our website and on dojo to see what we 

will be learning over the coming weeks.  

 

Swimming.  

This half term, the children will start their 

weekly swimming lessons at Tarleton 

Academy. Swimming will be every Tuesday 

morning and last for 18 weeks.  

Homework.  

This half term, we will continue to have a huge push on reading and 

TT Rock stars. The Year 4 children will have their Times Table Check 

towards the end of the summer term and we want the children to be 

as prepared as they can be for this. Reading and TT Rock stars should 

be done often throughout the week as part of your child’s homework 

routine. CGP books will continue to go home on a Tuesday and will need to be 

handed in ready for marking by the following Monday. Spellings will go home on a 

Friday and tested the following Friday.  

Easter Performance.  

As always, Enterprise Class will perform our Easter Production 

for parents and families before we break up. The date for the 

performance is Wednesday 29th March and the Performance is 

called, The Donkey’s Tale.  

We can’t wait to share this tale with you! 

Eco Council are going to continue their work within 

school and begin to develop their ideas to create a 

more Eco Friendly school. Keep watch! 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child. Many thanks for your continued support.  

Enterprise Team.  


